

## HAWTHORN MIDDLE SCHOOL SOUTH Parent Volunteer Sign Up

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are looking for parents/guardians to volunteer for the 2018-2019 school year. Since the beginning of the volunteer program, parents/guardians have generously given up their time to help the teachers in our district.

Please let us know if you are interested in helping with any of these activities. We will keep your information on file and contact on an as needed basis.

If you have any questions, please contact Jackie Amidei at 847-990-4100.

## I would like to be a Parent/Guardian Volunteer for the 2018-2019 school year:

Parent Name: (Please Print)	
Phone #:	Email:
Child's Name:(Please Print)	
Grade:	Homeroom:
Volunteering For:	<ul> <li>□ Chaperone (Grade Level Field Trips)</li> <li>□ General (Help and Assistance)</li> <li>□ 8<sup>th</sup> Grade Dance Planning Committee</li> </ul>
Additional Comments:	

Please return to your child's homeroom teacher.